
Dreamcatchers 4-H Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, November 13, 2014 

The second meeting of the Pocahontas Dreamcatchers was held on Thursday, November 13, 2014 at 

6:00 pm at the United Methodist Church (UMC) of Pocahontas. 

Meeting was brought to order by Jacob Sperandio. 

The Pledge of Allegiance and 4-H Pledge were said and led by Sue Sperandio. 

An introduction was done and roll call was taken by Brooke and Neil.  A total of 15 members, 3 visitors 

and 11 adults were in attendance.  3 new members were added.  Members attending were Hailey Bohn, 

Bryce Siebert, Jacob Sperandio, Mary Reiman, Grace Sperandio, Emma Haller, John Bohn Jr. (Cloverbud), 

Brooke Smith, Cody Smith (Cloverbud), Dakota Driemeyer, Riley Waters, and Nico Waugh.  New 

members joining were Alexis Willis, Kylie Doll (Cloverbud) and Emmaleigh Wilfong (Cloverbud).  Leaders 

attending were Susan Sperandio, Neil Sperandio and Tammie Siebert.  Visitors were Vicki Enloe-Bond 

County 4-H coordinator, Sharon Fitzgerald-Dudleyville 4-H, Camden Fitzgerald-Dudleyville 4-H and 

Meghan Fitzgerald-Dudleyville 4-H. 

Minutes from the previous meeting were tabled due to not having them on hand.  To be available at 

next meeting. 

The Community Garden was set with a committee with Bryce Seibert as chair head with members 

Dakota Driemeyer, Brooke Smith, Emma Haller, Hailey Bohn, Grace Sperandio, Mary Reiman, Alexis 

Willis and Jacob Sperandio forming the committee.  The entire club will be responsible for the formation 

and care of the garden. 

Light Up the square had a committee set with Jacob Sperandio as chair with members Alexis Willis, 

Bryce Seibert, Mary Reiman, Hailey Bohn, John Bohn and Emma Haller forming the committee.  The 4-H 

will purchase and hand out cookies at the event set on Saturday, December 6th at dusk. 

T-shirts were discussed and a paper handed out for each member to create their own shirt design.  

These designs will be brought to the next meeting and the best design will be chosen by the members. 

There will be a Christmas Party for our next meeting.  Members will bring finger foods to share and 

leaders providing drinks and other necessities. 

President Dakota Driemeyer asked for any other business and preceded to adjourn the meeting to our 

visitors for their presentations about 4-H. 

 

 

 

These minutes are respectfully written and submitted by leader Michelle L Haller 


